Edwards, Tracy R

From: Peek, Jeanne [jpeek@ci.charlotte.nc.us]

Sent: Thursday, January 17, 2013 11:53 AM

To: Edwards, Tracy R

Cc: Knox, Lynn

Subject: Recommendation for Waste Management Advisory Board
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Good morning!

City Council recommended the attached applicant, Susan Tompkins, for the vacancy now on Waste management
Advisory Board due to the recent resignation of Rich Deming.

| am sending this information to you as BOCC actually does the appointment following the recommendation from City
Council for this seat.

The unexpired term that Ms. Tompkins has been recommended for begins immediately and ends May 18, 2013, then
continues for a full three year term ending May 18, 2016.

If you need anything else, let me know.

Piease send me info once BOCC has made this appointment.
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Thank youl

Jeanne Peek

Office of the City Clerk

Boards and Commissions Clerk
ipeek@ci.charlotte.nc.us
704-336-7494

Hours: 8:00 am to 1:00 most days



